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Welcome to our October newsletter. 

Our NZ Painting and Printmaking Awards were recently held at the Wintec’s Atrium. We were excited to exhibit 56 

art works from talented NZ artists throughout the country and living overseas, selected by Julia Waite, our Judge 

and curated by Laree Payne, our convenor. Thank you to both of you for your time and energy. Congratulations to 

Reece King for his work, Good Socks, winning the major prize. A huge thank you to the Philip Vela Family Trust 

who have sponsored the main prize for the past twenty years and for committing to buying the winning work, 

over each of those years. We have been extremely privileged to have had such amazing major sponsors who have 

truly done this out of a personal interest in supporting NZ artists and helping promote their careers. Our other key 

sponsors included Wintec Media Arts, Korok Building Systems, Brian Perry Charitable Trust, Ruth and Lester Davey 

and the Print Council Aotearoa NZ. Without all these sponsors we would not be able to continue this prestigious 

NZ Award and we look forward to announcing the details around the NZPPA 2021, shortly. The People’s Choice 

award, kindly sponsored for another year, by Gordon Harris Art Supplies was won by Rachael Peary, with her work 

An Invitational Space. Congratulations. 

Peter Dornauff has written a great article about this year’s NZPPA, please follow the link below: 

http://www.eyecontactsite.com/2020/10/avoiding-enfeeblement 

Thank you to our amazing team of volunteers who help with these exhibitions and the one’s hung in the Next 

Level Gallery. The time taken is greatly appreciated, every time. It is not only members but also friends of 

members and people that are happy to help where possible. If this is something you think you’d like to be a part 

of please contact the office and let us know. 

Our term 4 classes are well underway and our studios are busy with creative students and dedicated tutors. 

Although the year has been disruptive, everyone seems to have come back more enthusiastic than ever, with a lot 

of new people enrolling, after realising they needed to make time for themselves and try new things. It’s great to 

see the excitement of students learning new skills. 

We held our AGM on October 14th, thank you for those of you, who took the time to see what is going on behind 

the scenes, by attending. We were sorry to say goodbye to Mark Dyer, who has stepped down from the Executive 

due to work commitments and we thank Mark for his valuable input while on the committee. We have been 

fortunate to have Gaye Jurisich and Karen Taylor put their hands up to join as new committee members. Rachael 

Hayton has been elected as our new Chair, as well as being our existing Treasurer. Thank you to Melany 

Sutherland, Michelle O’Brien, Gemma Reid and Nicolas Wells for continuing their hard work for another year. 

Thank you for taking time out of your busy lives to contribute to the governing of the Society. 

2020 is almost at an end and with that we have our annual Cash & Carry exhibition at the Next Level Gallery, 

coming up in December. If you have any works you would like to enter, you can bring in more than one piece and 

as the art sells it will be replaced with another work. This is a great way to pick up some beautiful pieces of art for 

Christmas gifts, along with the Creative Art Packs we sell in the office. Make sure you check them all out. 

Don’t forget to come and collect your art, some of which you may have  forgotten about? Or, just come and say hi 

if you’re in the neighbourhood and see what’s being exhibited in the NLG. 

Julie 

On behalf of the WSA Executive 
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Office closed  19th December to 18th January 

January School Holiday Programme 25th January to 29th January 

Waitangi Day (Public Holiday Date) Monday 8th February (no classes) 

Term 1 Starts (8 weeks) Tuesday 9th February 

Easter  Friday 2nd April (no  classes) 

Easter  Monday 5th April (no classes) 

April School Holiday Programme Monday 19th April to 30th April 

Anzac Day (Public Holiday Date) Monday 26th April (no holiday programme) 

Term 2 Starts  (9 weeks) Monday 3rd May 

NEXT LEVEL GALLERY      - CALENDAR 

NLG Peter Garland Exhibition 13th October—3rd November 

NLG Felipe Queriquelli Exhibition 4th November—16th November 

NLG Ellie’s 13-18 year olds class Exhibit 17th November-25th November 

NLG Chiller 6 Exhibition 26th November—9th December 

NLG Xmas Cash & Carry Exhibition 10th December-18th December 

NLG 2021 Bruce Hill Exhibition 4th February-17th February 

NLG Gaye Jurisich Exhibition 18th February-3rd March 

NLG Gallery is fully booked for the rest   of 2021 

Calendar of Events and Exhibitions 
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We would like to thank our sponsors for their support of the WSA. 
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FROM THE EDITOR –PAULETTE BRUNS 
This WSA Art Connections Newsletter could not 
be created  without contributions from members. 

If you have articles you think suitable for our 
newsletter, please let me know. 

A very special thanks to SHARP, who continue to 
help us substantially with printing, and 
Warehouse Stationery, corner Ward and Anglesea 
Street, for copy paper. 

WSA OFFICE AND ART SCHOOL  
120 Victoria Street, above ArtsPost Gallery  
PO Box 1018, Hamilton 3240, Phone 07 839 4481   
Mon- Fri , 8.30am - 4pm 
Sat 9.30am-2.30pm 
artschool@wsa.org.nz for art school 
wsa@wsa.org.nz    for all WSA enquiries 
Website: www.wsa.org.nz  

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING RATES  
 A GREAT WAY TO SUPPORT 
THE WSA 
Inserts $80 per page (printed 
and delivered to WSA) 
Full Page $240 (available only 
if space available) 
Half Page    $120 colour  
Quarter Page     $70 colour   
Opportunities and exhibitions 
and  Member’s short ads – up to five lines are free. 

WSA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

Patron:   Joan Fear  
  
Committee:   Michelle O’Brien 
    Nicholas Wells 
   Melany Sutherland 
   Gemma Reid 
           Gaye Jurisich 
   Karen Taylor 
Treasurer & Chair: Rachael Hayton 
Hon. Solicitor:  Charlotte Isaac 
Hon. Secretary: Julie Johnstone 

mailto:artschool@wsa.org.nz
mailto:wsawsa.org.nz
http://www.wsa.org.nz

